
April 28, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Sarah Bryson 
Licensing Engineer 
Croft Associates Limited 
Building 4F, Culham Science Centre 
Culham Abingdon 
Oxfordshire, OX14 3DB, United Kingdom 
 
SUBJECT: AMENDMENT REQUEST FOR CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE NO. 9337 

FOR THE MODEL NO. 3979A PACKAGE – ACCEPTED FOR REVIEW 
 
Dear Ms. Bryson: 
 
By letter dated April 20, 2015, you submitted an amendment request of Certificate of 
Compliance No. 9337 for the Model No. 3979A package.  You submitted this amendment 
request to add contents to the Model No. 3979A package, correct a typographical error on a 
licensing drawing and other miscellaneous changes.  Staff has reviewed your application and 
determined it contains sufficient technical information in scope and depth to allow the staff to 
complete a detailed technical review. 
 
We have established a schedule for this review which allows for the staff to request additional 
information in June 2015.  If no additional information is needed, and based on the staff’s 
evaluation, the approval may be issued at that time.  However, if additional information is 
required, the CoC may be issued in August 2015 assuming your responses are satisfactory. 
 
Please reference Docket No. 71-9337 and TAC No. L25010 in future correspondence related to 
this request.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be contacted at (301) 415-
6877. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ 
      

Chris Allen, Project Manager 
Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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